
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Our Meet the Teacher/Parent Orientation event will be held on Friday, August 8. Student 

schedules will not be released until Returning Student Verification has been completed.   

 

➢ 7th Grade Orientation will take place from 9am to 10am           

Note: If you have not already done so, 7th grade parents need to provide proof the T-dap 

vaccine/immunization on the Florida Shots Form 680. Student schedules will not be 

released until this has been received.  

 

➢ 8th Grade Orientation will take place from 10am to 11am 

During the orientation, you will have the opportunity to address several topics, including:  

• Class Schedules: Learn about your child’s daily schedule and subject rotations. 

• Meet the Teacher: Meet your child’s teachers and walk around the building with your 

student. 

• School Policies and Procedures: Get acquainted with our school’s rules and expectations. 

• School Supplies: Receive information on required supplies for the upcoming school year. 

• Parent Pick-Up/Drop-Off: Learn about designated areas for drop-off and pick-up. 

• Parent Teacher Organization: Receive information about the organization and how they 

support our teachers and students. 

• Athletics: Purchase PE uniforms 

• SJCCA Fair Share: Make fair share payments 

• Spirit Wear: Order/purchase school spirit wear 

• School Bus Routes: Released to parents/guardians via School Bus Messenger and 

Chipmunk on July 30th  

We encourage you to attend the orientation session to ensure a smooth start of the school year 

for your child. During the orientation, you will have the opportunity to “Meet the Teachers” of 

your student. If you have any specific questions, feel free to ask our staff at the orientation. 

We look forward to meeting you and partnering with you for a successful school year! 

Best regards, 

Esther Seward, Principal 

 
 


